PHILIPPINE ACADEMY

|

OF OPHTHALMOLOGY

INTEREST REPLY FORM

PAO-PSPOS INSTRUCTIONAL COURSE

MASTERING COMMON EYE DISEASES:

“Looking Beyond the Horizontals”
June 21, 2017 (Wednesday), 7:00 pm — 9:00 pm
Augusto Barcelon Auditorium, The Medical City

Please tick your choice:

YES, following names are INTERESTED to attend the PAO Instructional Course on June 21, 2017
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NO, we are NOT INTERESTED to attend the PAO Instructional Course on June 21, 2017

Confirmed by:

Full Name:

Institution/Organization:

Signature: Date:

Please fax the filled up interest reply form to the PAO Secretariat at Fax number: 813-5331 or
email it to secretariat_pao@globelines.com.ph. Thank you!



